Rebecca Waddell
Waldoboro

It is past time for this kind of activity to stop -- balloons are dangerous to animals, sea
life, and birds. I am an avid kayaker and am often picking up this kind of litter as I
paddle around Damariscotta Lake. I would love to have people held accountable for
this intentional harm to the environment.

Thank you for your time.



